
 
        E l e c t r o n i c s  Inc   
 
 
September 14, 2005 
 
To:     Dennis Ward 
          American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
 
From : Leon Kogan 
           JMR Electronics Inc. 
 
Applicant :  Monster LLC 

      FCC ID: RJE16969-00_ATCB002737 
 
 
Dear Mr. Ward: 
  
Below you will find the information that was requested in your letter on September 2, 2005.  All 
items concur with the numbered questions in your letter. 
 
1.            The revised 731 form is uploaded to ATCB website 
2.             FYI- no action needed 
3,4,5,6.    Confidential status changed according to the revised confidentiality request letter.  
                The revised letter is uploaded to ATCB website also. 
7.            The test Signal generator HP651B was connected to the audio input of the  
               EUT. The fundamental frequency is modulated by 1.13 kHz sinewave with  
               input level equals to the limiting threshold 552mV p-p. 
8.             FYI- no action needed 
 
 
 
 
 
We appreciate how thorough your comments were on this submission. We apologize for the prior 
errors, but feel the updated documents provided address these issues. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

                    
 
Leon Kogan 
Technical Director 
JMR Electronics 
LeonK@jmr.com <mailto:LeonK@jmr.com> 
Phone:  (818) 739-1122 
Fax:      (818) 727-2215 
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